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Greetings!! 
I am very much supportive of this proposed legislation. Because we (my self and 
kids) like to share such a beautiful event with our friends and neighbors. it allows us 
to fully participate in our important religious celebrations and practices without 
having to miss work or school. It also promote inclusiveness and gives a sense of 
mutual respect of our religious practices in our community, especially for students 
who might have to choose between their faith and academic obligations; it signifies a 
recognition and a true acceptance in our beautiful community and society on a bigger 
scale. 


